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Bulletin Number: OH_IB_0036 Distribution Date: 4/26/2022 Effective Date:04/25/2022 

Contact Point: MMCP   Subject: Updated Guidance on Lab Batch Testing 

Reason: MMCP has added a new Test Batch Type of “Miscellaneous” Testing for R&D 

Purpose 

 

Greetings Metrc Users, 

The Medical Marijuana Control Program (MMCP), pursuant to authority in Ohio Revised 

Code/Ohio Administrative Code 3796, is providing guidance on the use of the Metrc Lab 

Test Batches. Effective March 28, 2022, licensees will be required to use revised, 

standardized Lab Test Batches when submitting medical marijuana for laboratory 

testing in Metrc. 

Metrc Bulletin 35 highlights all the Lab Test Batches that are now available in Metrc to 

streamline testing requirements.  

There is now an additional Lab Test Batch that can be selected for R&D purposes.  

 

 
 
This Test Batch should be selected what testing for analytes that are not currently 

already listed under “R&D Testing,” such as a plant virus test, or plant nutrient testing.  
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Lab Batch Testing 

 
Please feel free to contact support at support@metrc.com or 877-566-6506 with any questions. 
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